
No Personal Checks 
 

Effective October 1, 2013:  

Southern University at New Orleans no longer accepts 
personal checks.  
Effective October 1, 2013, SUNO no longer accepts Checks as a Form of Payment.  This new process applies 

both domestically and internationally and will apply to all Personal Checks.  Please note that we will accept Money 

Orders, Cashier’s Checks, & Traveler's Checks which are treated as cash.  

We do apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. With our desire to provide outstanding service, we 
encourage our customers to use Credit Cards, Debit Cards, Cash, or Traveler’s Checks in order to expedite 
payment and service.  For those who visit our campus in person, we have an ATM conveniently located on the 1st 
floor of the Student Union Building. Also, for your convenience, on-line payments can be made via the student 
web by accessing your Banner student account at www.suno.edu . 

 Acceptable forms of payment 
 

Cash  

Money Orders 

Cashier’s Checks 

Traveler's Checks  

Traveler’s checks should be signed in front of a SUNO Cashier’s Office personnel. If your traveler’s check is not 

signed in front of a SUNO Cashier’s Office employee, a driver's license or state issued ID is required for signature 

verification.  

Credit/Debit  Cards  

We accept Visa, Master Card, Discover Card, & American Express. Debit cards are accepted with one of the 

above-listed symbols on them.  

  

 

http://www.suno.edu/

